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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

March 13, 1985

Dear Rabbi Eckstein:

Thank you for your recent note. I am
sorry that we were unable to meet in
late January. Let's try again soon.

Ch

J. Dou s Holladay
emgmeertlate Director
Office of Public Liaison

Rabbi Yechiel Eckstein

President

The Holyland Fellowship of Christians and Jews
36 S. Wabash Street

Suite 626

Chicago, IL 60603









The Holyland Fellowship of Christians and Jews

36 South Wabash Street ¢ Suite 626 * Chicago, Illinois 60603 * (312) 346-7693

Rabbi Yechiel Eckstein

President

January 11, 1985

Mr. Doug Holladay

White House

171 OEOB

Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Mr. Holladay,

~ feel as if I know you already, considering the fact that so many people have
spoken of you and suggested that we meet. You may recall that a few months
ago I was in Washington where I had lunch with Doug Coe, Milt Richards and
others and that you were supposed to attend but had an emergency at the White
House. I was sc y we were not able to meet at the time. My friend, Bob
Billings, whom I believe you also know, was another one who suggested that

we ought to meet and that if -~ ~~“th
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I am writing to you now as per my conversation with Mindy Aldridge, your

¢ :retary, to inform you that I will be in Washington from January 30-February

6 where I will be attending the Prayer Breakfast at the invitation of Doug and
Milt, and later on will be giving a talk for this year's NRB convention. From
what I gather, it may be difficult for us to meet at the Prayer Breakfast itself
though I will look for you at the various seminars. Could you please give me a
call upon your return so that we might set up a meeting during the course of my
stay? Also, could we perhaps meet with Ms. Whittlesey as well?

I have enclosed a small sampling of material to refresh your memory about me and
our work in building Christian-Jewish relations. I look forward to speaking with
you : eting you soon. All the best.


























